
POLICY - ADMINISTRATIVE INTERNSHIPS 5642 
 
 
The Board recognizes the need for the District to provide training opportunities 
for prospective administrators.   
 
In providing such training opportunities, the District makes no guarantee of future 
employment in an administrative capacity. 
 
Internships for those who are in the process of acquiring administrative 
credentials will be approved on an individual basis. Specific factors to be used 
considering an individual for an internship position will include, but may not be 
limited to the capacity of the District to accommodate the request, the academic 
record of the applicant, the applicant’s demonstrated teaching ability, 
demonstrated leadership qualities, communication skills, human relations skills, 
and dedication to past and present assignments. 
 
The Superintendent shall establish such procedures and rules as are considered 
appropriate for the implementation of this policy. 
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